
 

       

    
  

11 February 2025 

Our Ref: SSM.JCP.Yr9Options 

Dear Families  

Year 9 Key Stage 4 Options Evening - Thursday 27 February 4.30pm- 6.30pm   

Further to my correspondence on 24 January regarding the KS4 Options Process, I am writing to 

formally invite you to our GCSE Options Evening, an important event for Year 9 students who are 

about to embark on the next stage of their academic journey. 

As you may already know, the ‘Key Stage 4 Options Process’ can be a challenging but exciting time 

for students as they make decisions that will shape the direction of their future. It is essential that 

students and their families receive the necessary information and guidance to make informed 

decisions about the subjects they will take in Years 10 and 11.   

At the Options Evening there will be two separate presentations in the Main Hall at 4.40pm and 

5.30pm to help give further details and information. These will be led by Mr Smith and will last 

approximately 15 minutes. Before and after the presentations parents and pupils will then have an 

opportunity to discuss the details of the available courses with the subject leads and student 

helpers. There will also be representatives from the SEND and Senior Leadership team if you wish to 

discuss additional questions.   

All Year 9 students have access to the Unifrog website, which offers impartial advice and guidance 

about careers and course choices at 14+, 16+ and 18+.  If students have forgotten their access 

details, they can use the re-set password function, using their school email address 

https://www.unifrog.org/.  

We look forward to seeing you on the 27 February, if you have any questions before then do not 

hesitate to get in contact.   

Kindly click this link to confirm your attendance and let us know the number of attendees. 

Kind regards   

S Smith 

Mr S Smith – Assistant Headteacher  

s.smith@stowhigh.com  
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